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Formosa Plastics Corporation, U.S.A. Announces Temporary  
Shutdown of Point Comfort, Texas Plant Site Due to Hurricane Beryl 

 

[Livingston, NJ – 07/08/24] – In response to Hurricane Beryl, Formosa Plastics Corporation, 
U.S.A. has taken the precautionary measure of temporarily shutting down operations at our  
Point Comfort plant site.  

We are actively monitoring the situation and will take all necessary steps to ensure that our 
facility is secure and that our team members are safe. Our dedicated crisis management team is 
working around the clock to assess the impact of the hurricane and to expedite the process of 
resuming full operations as soon as it is safe to do so. 

For further updates and information, please visit our website www.fpcusa.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Formosa Plastics Corporation, U.S.A. 

Formosa Plastics Corporation U.S.A. is a leading provider of innovative plastic and chemical solutions, 

dedicated to delivering exceptional value to customers worldwide. With a legacy of excellence spanning 

decades, we remain committed to customer service, environmental stewardship, and sustainable growth. 

Formosa Plastics Corporation U.S.A. is proud to be a trusted partner in shaping a brighter, more sustainable 

future for generations to come. For more information, visit www.fpcusa.com 
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